
NOTICE for ADMISSION TO MBA Programme 

  

This is to inform you that NIFTEM will follow the similar procedure for MBA admission as per latest 

circular uploaded by AICTE on its website dt 19th August 2020. The preference will be given to those 

candidates who have appeared in CAT/MAT /XAT/GMAT and similar test as per APH 2020-21 (AICTE 

Handbook) and fall in the cut off list as decided by the institute for these tests. The Merit list of such 

candidates will be prepared on the basis of their CAT/ MAT Score/ Percentile.  

However, those candidates who are not in the merit list after cut off will automatically be considered as 

per their marks obtained in the qualifying exam along with Non CAT/MAT/Other similar test as per APH 

2020-21 candidates. Further, the merit list of such candidates will be prepared on the basis of latest 

result available as uploaded on portal in application form.  

Note: This procedure will be applicable for this year only.  

 

          -sd- 

 29th August 2020      (Head, Admission Cell) 


